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Delivering a nurturing and inclusive environment to encourage growth of the individual 

Dear Parents & Carers,     Tuesday 31st October 2023 
 
 

Poppy Appeal and School Display 
 

Newlands Primary School will be taking part in the 2023 Poppy Appeal. 
 
Annual Poppy Appeal 
Poppies and Royal British Legion fundraising merchandise will be available for children to ‘buy’ 
at school from tomorrow until Friday 10th November.  Children will be able to select poppies 
and merchandise at morning break each day; the suggested donations for items are: 
 
Poppies and keyrings: 50p each 
Wristbands and slap-bands: £1 each 
 
Please could you remind your child/ren to put their chosen items straight in their school bag to 
bring home and not play with them in class; thank you! 
 
In School Display 
Miss Moor-Bardell will once again create a Remembrance display in our atrium.  If you have any 
photographs, clippings or stories that you can share from parents/grandparents about food, 
recreation, life, etc. in the war, please can you send us a document with the information all ready 
to include on our wall-mounted display. This can be either hard copy or email to 
enquiries@newlands.hants.sch.uk. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
William Neighbour 
Headteacher 


